From: Paul Heintz <paul@sevendaysvt.com>

Date: April 17, 2017 at 12:09:37 PM EDT

To: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: Public Records Act request from Seven Days

This looks good. Thank you, Sarah.

On Fri, Apr 14, 2017 at 6:02 PM, London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> wrote:

Hi Paul, as we discussed, we have a significant volume of potentially responsive records to your request and will need to
assert our right to additional time pursuant to 1 VSA 318(a)(5). Thank you for narrowing the request as we discussed —
and let me know if | have this right — to exclude: filings in EELI, references to Judge Teachout (all references | am seeing
so far do not relate to the public records act); and “boilerplate” use of the term “public records act” in email signatures
and state contracts. We hope to be back in touch on Thursday of next week. Any concerns, just let me know. Thanks
and have a good weekend,

Sarah

From: Paul Heintz [mailto:paul@sevendaysvt.com]

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 5:04 PM

To: Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov>; Silver, Natalie
<Natalie.Silver@vermont.gov>; Griffin, Bill <bill.griffin@vermont.gov>; Diamond, Joshua
<Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov>; London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Records Act request from Seven Days

Attorney General Donovan et. al.,

Please see the following Public Records Act request pertaining to your office's interpretation of and compliance
with the Public Records Act. Let me know if you have any questions. My cell is (802) 598-8946.

Thanks,

Paul
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